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From: Webmaster  
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 11:36 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-12-20 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0306 
 
-- Name -- 
Jocelyn Green 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
My concern, regarding the amalgamation is the billing framework and how combining two different 
systems will impact us, as the consumer. 
 
I reside in Northern Ontario, I use natural gas as my primary source of heat, many of us do. (Power 
outage, we still have heat - ambient at worse) We have longer and colder winters. 
 
Should the framework not be favourable for those in smaller populated areas, could prove trying as our 
economy is not as rich as Southern (Enbridge) consumers. 
 




